the arrival of Santa sandwiches and served to the children.

Martin gives a long look at Santa is twin sister Jennifer appears more ted in a gift at the Legion's Christ-



ft) and Kerri McColeman delighted to ith Santa.



IONAL SPACE REQUIRED AT LIBRARY

700 books are now in the shelves of eiber Public Library, selected from Library, by Mrs. Dodie Kirkpatrick, prarian, and Mrs. Esther Walker, member ard of Trustees, in a regular exchange rustees held their regular meeting on I6th, approving the payment of accounting \$558.00 and noting a \$1570 exemptheir assessment.

own council, in agreement with the liboncern over additional space required the public, are presently concerned ing the former doctor's office premises brary, and the Board decided to order additional shelving, to better display their books in the additional space.

Mrs. Walker reported on the Regional Conference held in October, updating the Board of the newest services available and on future plans of the Northwest Library System.

With the additional space avilable the trustees are happily planning a more systematic display of the many subjects they offer.

Particularly gratifying is the across-the-country, book-lending now available, and the new patrons of the library, now loyal members of public libraries because of this advantage.

Obviously, Schreiber Public Library, is looking forward to 1975 - with expanded quarters, to serve their public and, finally, able to display their excellent collection.

NOTICE 1975 DOG TAGS

are now available at the Municipal Office.

W. Hanley,

Clerk-Treasurer.

W.I. HOLD MEETING AT BIRCHWOOD TERRACE

The Schreiber Women's Institute held their regular December meeting in Birchwood Terrace Home, with Mrs. Anne Todesco presiding and several of those in the Home welcomed as guests

Mrs. Wesley Clemens presented a corsage to Mrs. Jessie Macadam, resident in the Home, and Life Member of the local Institute.

Members answered roll call by presenting cards and gifts for the residents.

Motto for the meeting 'Christmas is not only for children'.

It was decided to defer the money draw until the February meeting.

Mrs. Joe Campbell reported sending a rose bowl to Mrs. Eleanor O'Connor while she was in McCausland Hospital.

The Nipigon Institute sent their regrets in being unable to attend, saying they could not attend afternoon meetings.

Informative literature from the Consumer and Corporate Affairs Dept. was studied, it dealing with Christmas shopping for food, children's toys and winter clothing.

V. Mazzone, of the McCausland Hospital Board was the guest speaker, giving details of plans for the new building and the need for contributions to the building fund, by, both organizations and individuals.

continued page 28